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Feb. 9, 2023 

 

Subject: Sign Up to Receive Emails from Presbyterian 

Dear Provider, 

Presbyterian Health Plan, Inc. and Presbyterian Insurance Company, Inc. (Presbyterian) would like to 

encourage providers to sign up to receive communications and resources via email. It takes less than a 

minute to sign up. To get started, visit www.phs.org/providercommunications and click on the “Sign Up 

Now” link in the “Stay Connected” box.  

When providers sign up to receive emails 

from Presbyterian, not only will they receive 

more timely notifications about important 

updates and be able to easily access online 

resources at the click of a button, but they 

will also help reduce paper use. In other 

words, signing up isn’t only beneficial to 

you – it’s also great for the environment.  

Have Questions or Need Assistance? 

For questions or assistance, please contact 

your Provider Network Operations 

relationship executive. Contact information 

is available at www.phs.org/ContactGuide.  

As always, thank you for partnering with us to improve the health and wellness of the patients, members 

and communities we serve. 

Healthy regards, 

 

Presbyterian Provider Network Operations 

http://www.phs.org/providercommunications
http://www.phs.org/ContactGuide
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Provider Network Operations 

 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

Phone: (505) 923-5757 or 1-888-923-5757 (toll-free) 

Contact Guide: www.phs.org/ContactGuide 

 

Mailing address: P.O. Box 27489, Albuquerque, NM 87125 

Location: 9521 San Mateo Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87113 

 

http://www.phs.org/ContactGuide

